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The Secretary  
Senate Committee 
Inquiry into Australian Human Rights Commission Amendment (National Children’s Commissioner) 
Bill 2012 

 
7th June, 2012 
 
Dear Mr Watling, 
 
The Australian Clinical Psychology Association (ACPA) endorses the submission made by Families 
Australia to the Inquiry into Australian Human Rights Commission Amendment (National Children’s 
Commissioner) Bill 2012. We would like to point out that ‘disability’ encompasses the impact of 
mental health problems as well as physical disability. Thank you for offering this submission for 
ACPA’s support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

President, the Australian Clinical Psychology Association 

 
 




